







Chester CH3 7QT Telephone (01244) 268985 www.waverton.cheshire.sch.uk

Email: head@waverton.cheshire.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr Simon Talbot, BEd (Hons), NPQH





Learning together. Achieving together.

26th February 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We have arranged for Year 3 to visit The Grosvenor Museum, Chester as part of our study of the Romans on Friday 8th March. The visit will include a tour with a Roman Centurion, a workshop session and visit to interactive Roman exhibits in the museum.

The cost of this educational visit will be £13.79 per child which includes the cost of the coach, workshop and Roman tour. The children will leave school at approx. 9.30am and return at approximately 2.30pm. Although there is no obligation to contribute this money I am afraid the visit cannot go ahead unless parents are willing to make this voluntary contribution. On application to the Head Teacher, charges may be waived or reduced under certain circumstances.

A packed lunch will be required, in a small rucksack as the children will need to carry this around with them during the day (no glass bottles please). Children must wear school uniform, but please ensure that they have suitable footwear/coats for the tour.

There is a gift shop at the museum, so if the children would like to buy a souvenir they need to bring their money in a labelled purse or envelope. We usually recommend no more than £5.00.

Please use the SchoolMoney facility to pay and give consent for your child to go on this trip. Please make payment by Monday 4th March 2024.

Many thanks,

Yours sincerely

N Gordon & P Moulson

Mrs Gordon/Mrs Moulson Year 3 Teachers